
8/12/24 

 

Greetings! This is Silver Trail Middle School with your weekly announcements. 

 

First Announcement: On behalf of the STMS Family we welcome you to a year  

filled with opportunities to follow our theme and “Accept the Challenge : Rise 

Above, Achieve Beyond.”  

Second Announcement: The District's Wireless Device Policy has been 

updated.  Effective in the 2024/25 school year, all wireless communication 

devices must be powered off or in airplane mode during the school day, including 

passing periods and lunchtime.  From bell to bell, cell phones, laptops, 

headphones, smartwatches and all other wireless devices must be turned off 

unless directed by a school employee for instructional purposes. Find more 

information and answers to frequently asked questions by 

visiting browardschools.com/wirelessdevices. 

Third Announcement: Please be advised that the procedure for schedule changes 

has changed this year. Anyone requesting a schedule change may click this link  

https://forms.office.com/r/iV7svBShVi or scan the attached QR code and complete 

the attached FORM. 

 

Thank you and have a wonderful Evening! 

http://www.browardschools.com/wirelessdevices
https://forms.office.com/r/iV7svBShVi

